
 

 

 

Dear Snowflake High School Class of 2022, 

 

Some of you might need information on how to make the jump from taking NAVIT courses, dual enrollment, or 

TALON classes at our high school to attending Northland Pioneer College after graduation.  We hope to give 

you a guide to help you through this process. 

 

Do any of these questions apply to you? 

 

● How can I finish the NAVIT program I started in high school? 

● I want to take classes at NPC during the summer after I graduate.  Will NPC pay for these classes? 

● I want to take classes at NPC.  I was in TALON or took dual enrollment classes at the high school and 

someone helped me sign up.  How can I sign up for the semester after I graduate? 

● I wasn’t in NAVIT, dual or TALON during high school but want to get started at NPC.  What steps do I 

need to take to get registered for the upcoming semesters? 

● Can I get financial assistance to pay for classes at NPC? 

 

Previous NPC (NAVIT, TALON, Dual) Students: 

 You already have an NPC student account, so your next step is going to be to meet with an academic 

advisor to select courses for the upcoming Summer 2022 and Fall 2022 semesters.  Registration for Summer 

2022 courses will begin on Monday, March 28th, and Fall 2022 registration will begin on Monday April 25th, so 

schedule an appointment soon with an advisor!  You can find an advisor by visiting www.npc.edu/advising.  

 

Students Who Have Not Attended NPC Previously: 

 You will want to begin your journey at NPC by completing the admission application  Once you have 

completed the application, you can also schedule a meeting with an academic advisor by following the link in 

the paragraph above. 

 

Financial Assistance 

 

There are many sources of financial assistance available through NPC.  We encourage students to get 

moving on these processes quickly as there are deadlines and processing times that might hold you up and 

prevent you from getting funding. 

 

1. Fast Track Scholarship—Class of 2022 graduates looking to take Summer 2022 classes at NPC 

can use NPC’s Fast Track Scholarship to cover up to 12 credits of tuition during the Summer 2022 

session only.  When registering for courses, you will need to submit a letter from your high school 

counselor confirming that you are on track to graduate this year.  You can read more about this 

scholarship at https://www.npc.edu/scholarships/fast-track-summer-scholarship  

 

2. FAFSA—An important first step in the financial aid process is completing the Free Application for 

Federal Student Aid (FAFSA).  Completing the FAFSA will help NPC determine if you are eligible 

for funds from the Federal Pell Grant.  If eligible, this is a grant that does not need to be repaid.  

You can find out more about FAFSA and how to get started at the following address:   

 

https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid/fafsa 

 

http://www.npc.edu/advising
https://mynpc.npc.edu/ICS/Welcome.jnz?portlet=Apply_Online
https://www.npc.edu/scholarships/fast-track-summer-scholarship
https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid/fafsa


Be sure to select NPC as one of your school selections when you complete the FAFSA.  Also, make 

sure you have an NPC ID and that NPC has your Social Security Number on file. The SSN is what is 

used to connect NPC with the information you submit on your FAFSA.  In weeks following completion of 

the FAFSA application, be sure to check your NPC student email, and/or contact the NPC Financial Aid 

Office 928-524-7318 to make sure there are no documents pending submission.    

 

 

3. Scholarships—NPC offers a wide variety of valuable scholarships that may apply to you, 

regardless of your FAFSA/Federal Pell Grant eligibility.  You can search our available scholarships 

by visiting https://www.npc.edu/scholarships.  Feel free to explore all scholarships on these pages, 

but don’t miss filtering by: 

o NPC Donor/Institutional – a variety of valuable scholarships provided by NPC. 

o NPC Friends and Family – the NPC foundation raises money and administers funds for 

many scholarships.  The application period for most scholarships in this category are 

available now for the upcoming Fall 2022 registration period.  Don’t miss your 

opportunity to apply, most applications are due no later than Noon on April 14, 2022. 

Some scholarships are available for Snowflake HS students only! 

 

We look forward to assisting you as you move forward with your journey at NPC.  If you have questions or 

need assistance, feel free to contact one of us! 

 

 

 

 

Karen Zimmerman      Camalee West 

Northland Pioneer College     Snowflake High School 

Early College Advisor      CTE Director/NAVIT Career Tech 

karen.zimmerman@npc.edu     camaleew@snowflake.k12.az.us 

928-892-9102       928-536-4156   ext. 7523 

 

 

 

Natalie Hall       Dave Godfrey 

Guidance Counselor      Guidance Counselor   

Snowflake High School     Snowflake High School 

natalieh@snowflake.k12.az.us    daveg@snowflake.k12.az.us 

928-536-4156   ext. 7525     928-536-4156  ext. 7522 

https://www.npc.edu/scholarships
mailto:karen.zimmerman@npc.edu
mailto:camaleew@snowflake.k12.az.us
mailto:natalieh@snowflake.k12.az.us
mailto:natalieh@snowflake.k12.az.us

